
WELCOME 7LCL

Dear students,

Hello! My name is Mrs Colwell and I am so happy to have been asked to be your 
progress tutor in September. I have been a teacher of geography for 16 years and 
am also the head of travel and tourism. My other roles within the school involve 
me coordinating E-learning and E-safety through the curriculum.

As I am a geography teacher I love to learn about the world around me. I am 
hoping in form time that we can have some great discussions about what’s 
going on in our wonderfully wide world and I would love to hear your views and 
opinions. Outside of school, my other interests include gardening, making 
crafts and sports. I also secretly collect stationery and get very excited about a 

new pen or the shiny new pencil cases I see in September. At weekends I spend most of my 
time on the sidelines as a fully-fledged football mom! 

Recently we have all had a lot of time to think about what it will be like when everything goes back 
to normal. I’m sure you have been wondering what secondary school will be like and what new 
friends you will make. Starting secondary school is a very exciting time, as well as being a bit of 
a worrying one for some of you. As your progress tutor, it is my responsibility to ensure that you 
settle into school life without any worries or concerns. I want you to be reassured that we are here 
to help in order to make your transition into our academy a positive experience. I am excited to be 
your progress tutor and will be really happy to meet each one of you properly on that first day in 
September and to check out that new stationery. In the meantime, look after yourselves and I very 
much look forward to seeing you soon.

Kind regards, 
Mrs Colwell
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